As a reminder, the 2011 Faculty Development Retreat is scheduled for Friday, August 26, from 10:00 am – 2:00 pm at Rio Salado Conference Center. 
 
Faculty Developer/Vice President of Academic Affairs Faculty Development Retreat
Friday, August 26, 2011
10:00 am – 2:00 pm
Location: Rio Salado Conference Center
 
The purpose of the August Retreat is to invite faculty development teams (6-8 members per college/unit) to discuss the role of faculty development to better facilitate student success.  Our agenda will include a presentation on the completion agenda from our Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost, Dr. Maria Harper-Marinick.  We also share and discuss the results of the 2011 Faculty Development needs assessment survey.  Finally, we will learn from each other as various faculty developers and attendees will share outcomes from summer learning experiences, and discuss how these experiences will influence their classroom and/or college faculty development programs.  Materials will be provided for individuals to take back to their respective colleges.
 
Special thanks to Rio Salado for serving as our host college.
